
 

 

 

 

 

The Saudi G20 Presidency is Convening an Extraordinary 
Leaders’ Summit  

Riyadh, Kingdom of Saudi Arabia, March 17, 2020 
 
The Saudi G20 Presidency is communicating with G20 countries to convene 
an extraordinary virtual G20 Leaders’ Summit next week to advance a 
coordinated response to the COVID-19 pandemic and its human and 
economic implications. 

The G20 will act, alongside international organizations, in any way deemed 
necessary to alleviate the impact of the pandemic. G20 Leaders will put 
forward a coordinated set of policies to protect people and safeguard the 
global economy. 

The Summit will build on the ongoing efforts of the G20 Finance Ministers 
and Central Bank Governors, senior health, trade, and foreign affairs officials, 
to further develop the precise requirements and actions needed. 

The Saudi Presidency will continue to support and coordinate international 
efforts to counter the impact of the pandemic, both in human and 
economic terms. 

 
 
Media Enquiries: 
G20Media@saudisecretariat.gov.sa 
+966 11 829 6129 
 
 
 
 

mailto:G20Media@saudisecretariat.gov.sa

